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April 25, 2022

Mr. Steve Schulz

Allegan Township Supervisor
3037 118th Ave

Allegan, M| 49010-9555

RE: Proposed Sanitary Sewer around Miner Lake; Allegan Township; Allegan County, Michigan

Dear Mr. Schulz;

I would like to thank you and the Allegan Township for including the Allegan County Health Department
(ACHD) in your discussion for the proposed sewer for the residents of Miner Lake, Allegan Township.

As you are probably aware, the ACHD is vested in protecting public health, which includes protecting our
vital groundwater and surface water resources. The area that has been outlined by the site plan from
Fleis and Vandenbrink is an area of high density, small lots and groundwater and surface water quality
concerns. Because of these obstacles, we would very much like to work with the Township to further
explore methods to protect these vital resources.

If there is anything else we can assist the township with, please do not hesitate to reach out to us.

Sincer%

Randy Rapp, RS
Environmental Health Services Manager
Allegan County Health Department
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